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April 21, 2010

Kristen Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319
27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Calgary Place

1700355 4th Ave SW

Calgary AB T2P OJ1

main 403.691.7575

fax 403.691.7576

Re: AltaGas Energy Limited Partnership
Application for an Electricity Retailer License
Board File No. EB-2009-0413

Regarding your Letter of Direction dated April 12, 2010 please know that we
have provided the following.

We arranged for the English and French versions of the notice, headed with the
Ontario government logo and the words "Ontario Energy Board", to be posted on
the AltaGas website: http://www.altagas.ca/operations/energy services.

Also, we will provide a copy of the application and evidence, and any
amendments thereto, to anyone requesting the material.

Please contact me at 403-691-7052 or leesa.savage@altagas.ca if you require
anything further.

Sincerely,

AltaGas Ltd., administrator for AltaGas Energy Limited Partnership


